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Submission text: The Minister should consider whether it is more appropriate to
amalgamate the two Councils again. Since the deamalgation LSC has lost significant rate
base area with the expansion of the Shoalwwater Bay Training Area. It seems LSC’s
financial position becomes more marginal while RRC is strong. Both council areas are
closely linked in terms of development and the people who live there. Development
planning would be better wholistically and further economies of scale would be achieved.
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